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DATE: January 28, 2021

RE: Survey regarding facilities who have the capacity to initiate Intravenous Therapy
at the Nursing Home level

The Department of Public Health is reviewing capacity and skill set for licensed and certified
Long-Term Care facilities as it relates to intravenous therapy services. Please complete this
survey below which will help inform decision making specific to how infection control programs
are operationalized at the local level. Please access the survey at the following link.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JZ)789F

Thank you for your participation.
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